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5th June 2025  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
World Cultures Day – expression of interest to provide food and different activities to promote diversity  
  
We are extremely excited to hold our annual World Cultures Day at the Avonbourne Boys’ & Girls’ 
Academies.  It will be a celebration of culture and food from the diverse communities we have representing us 
at the Academies and a wonderful opportunity to bring the community together and to celebrate diversity.  

 

We are asking students, parents and teachers to participate in the event, to wear their traditional clothes, to 
bring traditional food to share with the community and to represent their country/culture/religion through 
expressive arts – art, dance, music and digital media.   
  
Date of the event: Tuesday 8th July 2025  
Time: 4:30pm – (approximately) 5:45pm (please arrive from 4pm for set up)  
Location: Avonbourne Boys’ & Girls’ Academies  
  
We are asking for an initial expression of interest which will help us to plan the event. If you would be 
interested in taking part in the celebration, please click on the Microsoft Forms link below and fill in the details 
provided ASAP  https://forms.office.com/e/6kQ0AFEb8x   
  
Once we have collated this information, we will be in contact to provide further details.  
  
If you wish to bring in food to represent your country/culture/religion, please note you will need to bring 
equipment to display the food on. We will also need a full ingredients list highlighting any allergens.   

 

We will provide:  

 

• A stall to place the food  
• Plates, bowls, and cutlery  
• A flag to represent where your food is from  
• A selection of free food for all participants of the event to try  
  
If you would prefer to take in the experience and taste the wonderful foods rather than having a stall, please 
look out for further details provided next week.   
  

Yours sincerely,  

  
   
Karine Karapetyan  
Lead Practitioner in MFL  
Diversity Champion   
karine.karapetyan@avonbourneacademy.org.uk   
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